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December 8, 2020 

 

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS 
 
 

Hello, unfortunately we have received notice this afternoon that a sitter who last worked on 

Kilkenny on Friday December 4th has received a positive test result from surveillance testing.  At 

this time Kilkenny will be on droplet/contact precautions, residents are asked to remain in their 

rooms and meals will be served in the resident rooms, while Ottawa Public Health completes 

their risk assessment.  Garden visits for Kilkenny will be on hold while the home area is on full 

isolation precautions.   

 

There are no changes on the other resident home areas.   

 

 

Take care and stay safe,  
  

Janet Morris 

President and CEO 


